
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BOLTON LAKES REGIONAL WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

DECEMBER 8, 2016 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Bolton Lakes Regional 

Water Pollution Control Authority (“BLRWPCA”) on Thursday, December 8, 2016 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Bolton Town Hall, 222 Bolton Center Road, Bolton, Connecticut to 

receive public comment on the amounts of and methods for establishing benefit 

assessments for: 19 Juniper Lane and 2 Llynwood Drive in Vernon, CT; and 890 Boston 

Turnpike in Bolton, CT. Copies of the amount of the proposed benefit assessment for 

listed properties are available for inspection at the office of the Town Clerk in Bolton and 

Vernon. 

 

Dated at Bolton, Connecticut this 10
th

 day of November, 2016. 

 

 
___________________________ 

Robert R. Morra 

Chairperson, Board of Directors 

Bolton Lakes Regional Water 

Pollution Control Authority 


